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Cause of grass fire in nature reserve still unknown

	

The cause of a grass fire in the David Tomlinson Nature Reserve on Wednesday, April 23, remains under investigation.

Central York Fire Services responded to a call at the Reserve around 5 p.m. that afternoon, specifically to the area near Scrivener

Drive and William Graham Drive.

?While on route, multiple calls were received reporting a large grass fire,? said the CYFS in a statement. ?The fire produced large

plumes of smoke. CYFS crews deployed additional resources, applied water, and extinguished the fire. Fire crews also extinguished

hot spots.?

The CYFS' response included six trucks, 24 firefighters and a Chief Officer.

The York Regional Police also attended the scene.

By Brock Weir

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.newspapers-online.com/auroran/?p=36209
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

